Notice for any pro se (unrepresented)
divorce filing

This Circuit has a Family Law Information
Center that reviews pro se divorce paperwork
free of charge.

Effective January 1, 2024 by administrative
order, the Judge’s office will not set a court
date before the paperwork has been reviewed
by a FLIC staff member, with limited
exceptions.

If you file your paperwork without having it
reviewed first, you could experience
significant delays.

Contact 770 533-7712 to talk with a FLIC Staff
member to set up an appointment.



